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Dear Parents,










13th May 2016










KS2 Sats

Well done to our Year 6 children.  They all worked very hard and did their best.

Goodbye!

We are sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Horspool who will be leaving us at the end of this term.  We wish her every happiness for the future.

Class Photos

Pret-a-Portrait photographers will be in school for the day on Tuesday to take the class photographs.

Mindfulness Sessions - Year 6

I would like to say a HUGE thank you to Mr Foorde who will be so kindly dedicating his time next week to come into school to run some ‘mindfulness sessions’ for the Year 6 children. We are hoping that this will alleviate some of the SATS related stress...for the teachers as well as the children! Mr Foorde has asked that if all Year 6 children could bring in either a blanket or cuddly toy (the mascots used during SATS week would be fine) on Monday (Class 12) and Wednesday (Class 11). 

Work-sharing Dates:

Parents are invited into the classrooms to see the children’s topic work on the following dates:

Nursery p.m and full time:
Tuesday 7th June at 2.55pm

Nursery a.m:


Thursday 9th June at 11.15am

Reception:


Thursday 9th June at 2.50pm

Year 1:



Friday 24th June at 3.15pm

Year 2:



Thursday 7th July at 2.45pm

Year 3:



Tuesday 12th July at 2.45pm

Year 4:



Tuesday 14th June at 3.00pm

Year 5:



Wednesday 7th July at 2.45pm

Year 6:



Thursday 21st July at 10.30am





(after Leavers’ Assembly)
Year 6 Instrumental Concert - Friday 26th May

Our Year 6 Instrumental Concert will take place on Friday 26th May at 1.30pm.  You are very welcome to attend to support your child.  Pre-school children are also welcome if they can listen quietly.

Compost

On behalf of the Gardening Club, Mrs Godfrey would like to thank all parents who donated compost.  They are always very grateful for more.  Thank you.

Year 4 Cake Sale for St Clare’s Hospice

Children in Class 8 will be making cakes to sell next Friday.

Lost Property

The accumulation of lost property will be disposed of at the end of school on Monday.  Please take a look if your child has lost something.

NSPCC

Just to remind you that the children have now completed their challenges.  Please return the Sponsorship forms and money to school as soon as possible and no later than 23rd May.  Thank you.
Reminders

· that we have an Inset Day on Monday 6th June

· Year 6  please return Crucial Crew forms to the office on Monday
· Term Dates 2017 -2018 - we are checking the situation with Herts County Council with regard to the term dates for Autumn 2017 which is currently set for a term start day of 30th August 2017.  I will inform you further when they clarify the situation.
Association News

Film Night - ‘Hotel Transylvania 2’ at school next Friday 20th May
We very much hope that your child will be keen to attend our Film Night which will be straight after school on Friday 20th May. (Reception to Year 6) If they would like to come along, please could you print out, complete and return the flyer attached to last week’s Newsletter, to the office, with payment.  Entry is £3 to include a drink and a snack.
Community News

Musical Concert for St Clare Hospice

Owen Lee (past pupil) and Joe Lee (Class 10) are putting on a musical Concert on Sunday 22nd May at 3.00pm in the Music Department of The Bishop’s Stortford College to raise money for St Clare’s Hospice and Tearfund’s ‘No child taken’ Campaign.  All Welcome. 

Hoverboard Disco’s, Saturdays 2-4pm

Held at Birchwood High School.  Entrance £6, Hoverboard hire £10.  Training and events on offer.  Go to www.ridenfly.co.uk or phone 0203 805 7660

A Midsummer Night’s Dream

7th, 8th and 9th July in the Monastery Gardens, Windhill, Bishop’s Stortford - Tickets £5 for information go to www.waterlanetheatrecompany.co.uk (in support of Isabel Hospice)
Yours sincerely,
L Hotson

Headteacher



